
From: Julie Patterson-Hunter
To: All BOS Board Members
Cc: Alison Lehman; Alison Barratt-Green; Brian Foss; Sadie Caldas
Subject: FW: The May 28th Meeting at the Rood Center Re: SR 19-0301
Date: Tuesday, May 21, 2019 4:07:25 PM
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From: Heidi Hall 
Sent: Tuesday, May 21, 2019 4:02 PM
To: Julie Patterson-Hunter <Julie.Patterson-Hunter@co.nevada.ca.us>
Subject: FW: The May 28th Meeting at the Rood Center Re: SR 19-0301
 
 
From: rod corvington > 
Sent: Tuesday, May 21, 2019 3:46 PM
To: Heidi Hall <Heidi.Hall@co.nevada.ca.us>
Subject: The May 28th Meeting at the Rood Center Re: SR 19-0301
 
Dear Supervisor Heidi Hall :
       Though I've only met with you recently by way of your acquaintance with my neighbor,
George Basso, I saw in you a genuine concern and belief in the "Quality of Life" here in
Nevada County.  
         My intent here is to appeal to your compassionate Heart and Soul that I saw that
afternoon.  
My family and I, also came here with the same intentions of Love and Respect for the Land
we purchased and the home we built.  It's been a labor of Love until we got the "Notice of
Public Hearing" by the Zoning Administration on February 27th 2019.   AND OH,  how the
beauty of it all may change ! !   I pray, that at the Appeal for Public Hearing on MAY 28th
will be decided in our neighborhood's favor to decline A T & T's request for yet another cell
tower on private property.
I'll see you at the hearing.
Respectfully, Rod Corvington  




